
Student Support AEBG WorkGroup  
October 2, 2018  

1-3 pm  
 
 

1. School Updates:  De Anza held their Welcome Day on Friday.  Felisa gave a “shout out” 
to Desirie.  15 students attended the event from FUHSD Adult School.  Students gave 
positive feedback- Desirie will share the survey result.   Students had a choice to meet 
up or take a tour and then met up with Felisa later.  Having the event on the Friday 
worked well with students.  MVLA is holding a Job Fair on Oct. 25.  Tina shared that in 
October they usually have their job fair.  Many ESL students attend.  There will be 
Community Based Agencies, Community Colleges, Employers.  All partners are 
welcome to attend but please let Tina know so she can be certain to have a room 
available.  De Anza just began 7 non credit classes. Right now they have 2 students 
enrolled.  Dave will find out if either came from the Adult School.  Dave has offered to 
speak to classes regarding the program. Peggy the FUHSD Principal will be retiring on 
December 30, 2018. She will be missed! 

2. Review meeting dates.  It was agreed that the meeting dates worked for all and we 
assigned the meeting locations.  
Dates and location are as follows:  
November 2, 2018 @ Palo Alto 
December 4, 2018 MVLA 
January 15, 2019 @ Foothill 
February 5, 2019 @ De Anza 
March 5, 2019 @ FUHSD  
March 26, 2019 @ Palo Alto 
April 30, 2019 MVLA 
June 4, 2019 De Anza 
 

3. AEBG Leadership Update:  The new director position has been posted on EdJoin and 
has now ended.  

4. The applicaiton deadline was was Sept. 28, 2018.  Interviews will be held Oct 22, 
Second interview Oct 26.  RDA will assist with the new hire and transition their 
leadership. 

5. Discuss newly signed bill AB 2098 and what support will our students need.  Shared 
document.  

6. Student Support Workgroup shared leadership discussion.  It was decided that we would 
select 1- Community College Member and 1- Adult School Member.  Tina Dave and 
Felisa Vilaubi have been selected as Co-Chairs. The group will discuss changing 
leadership in either 6 months or 1 year.   Jila will inform the group on who her 
replacement will be at Foothill.  She will remain on the SS Workgroup.  

7. Begin the work for the formal Adult Education to Community College Student Transition. 

 



Homework is that each Transition Advisor document their process.  Teachers can also 
give input on what they hear from their students and what info the teachers need to 
better support their students in the classroom.    The group has made it clear that the 
Adult School Transition Advisors need to meet together to create their own plan on how 
they support students and learn more how they can support across school boundaries.  
 
Thank you!  See you next month! 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


